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In today’s complex, fast-paced work environment, it is more challenging than ever to stay ahead of the 
curve.  Everyone is busy;  it is easy to fall into a routine of doing what we have always done when trying 
to complete tasks quickly.  In reality, this approach can be like running in place.  It can also cause us to 
overlook opportunities that could help us work more efficiently, become better communicators and 
achieve better results. 

Please join us for this important and timely conversation as we explore what it means to become a 
strategic thinker and take a new approach to anticipating and solving problems. Topics to be covered 
will include:  

• Critical thinking 

• Making decisions with greater impact 

• Understanding how to connect-the-dots 

Date:  Tuesday, November 27, 2018 

Time:  2:00PM Eastern / 90 minutes 

Cost: $100 per participant, PAHMA Member 
 $150 per participant, Nonmember 

Deadline:  Registration & Payment must be received by Friday, November 16th 

Registration:  SEND TO  INFO@PAHMA.ORG - Provide First/Last Name, Company Name, Email Address 
   must include email to receive webinar link 

Payment: payable/send to PAHMA, PO Box 199, Glenshaw, PA  15116 
 call 412-445-8357 for credit card payments 

This special event is brought to you by NAHMA, hosted by Rocky AHMA.   

About the Trainer: Brenda Harrington, founder of Adaptive Leadership Strategies, LLC, works with private, public 

and nonprofit organizations to improve performance by helping staff members work with greater agility and 

expanded leadership capacity. In the past, Brenda served as Executive Vice President, Operations for a large 

property management and consulting firm. She is a Moderator on the Global Delivery Team for Harvard Business 

School Publishing (HBP), where she facilitates leadership development courses for HBP corporate clients 

worldwide. Brenda has received her Certification for Leadership Coaching from Georgetown University, and is also 

certified by the International Coach Federation (ICF). 
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